
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

19th April 2024 
 
Fundraising Sea Dip 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 and Sixth Form students have organised a fundraising sea dip. This is part of a series of events that aim to raise 
money for the end of year Prom and associated items. Unfortunately, our first attempt of this was thwarted by bad 
weather.  However, Spring is here and we are set for some high pressure next week (fingers crossed)! 
 
The visit will take place on the new date: Thursday 25th April 2024 
 
The ‘Dip’ will take place at 3pm during senior games. We will walk the students down from the sports hall to the south 
promenade, opposite the Coast Guard station. 
 
Please can you make sure that your son/daughter is appropriately prepared for this event. We recommend all students 
have either a large towel or blanket to wrap up in after the dip. They can enter the water in whatever they feel 
comfortable in.  
 
If the weather is too bad again, we may be unable to go ahead with the dip. We will make a call on this on the day 
before and let the students know.  
 
If you do not wish your child to take part, or have any questions regarding the event, please contact me at school. 
 
This is a non-compulsory event, and students can watch, dip their toe or fully dip. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr R Sorby  
Deputy Head of Year 11 
 

Headteacher 
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